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14th September 2018 Head Teacher Ms. M. Mallon 

Where has the week gone? The children have had a 
great full week in school this week, they are still looking 
very smart in their school uniforms and are making us 
feel very proud of their excellent behaviour.  

This week both our Y6 classes have been on a map read-
ing skills trip with Mr Helme and their class teachers, I 
have been informed that their behaviour was impecca-
ble and they were great at navigating their way around 
the area.  

The EYFS team are really impressed with how the chil-
dren in nursery and reception have settled this week, 
they are getting into their routines and making friends 
very quickly, well done. 

Can I remind parents who have not yet downloaded our 
free school app to do so. It is a great way of communi-
cating and keeps you up to date with what’s going on in 
school.  

 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 3CH  with 

100% - we need to see a lot more classes with 100% at-

tendance next week. 

Year 4EB and RCW had no lates well done  

 

 

 

 

Packed Lunch Boxes 

We are a healthy school, where ever possible we 

encourage children to eat healthily and enjoy 

a healthy life style. Please do NOT give your 

child chocolate bars or fizzy drinks for school 

as part of their packed lunch or for break time. 

There are many alternatives that you can 

choose for your child. 

Dates for your diary 

21st September—Jeans for Genes Day 

(Children to wear Jeans & bring in a small donation for 

the charity) 

20th September 9am—Y5 Parent Meeting ASC 

Award 

27th September 9am—Parent meeting Y5 & 

Y6 pupils Impact of Social Media 

10th October 3.15pm —Family Event 

 

There have been a few dogs brought onto the 

playground, we ask you keep them outside the 

school gates, we do not allow dogs on the play-

ground. This applies also to dogs being carried. 

There will be cross country race at 3.15 on 

Tuesday 18th for our school team. 

Picking up Children 

For your child’s safety it is important that 

you inform us of any changes to your child 

being picked up. If you wish for somebody 

else to pick them up from school please 

inform either the teacher in the morning 

on the yard or ring the school office.  


